
WALKER BASIN CONSERVANCY STORAGE WATER LEASE AUCTION 
 
The Walker Basin Conservancy is running a Storage Water Lease Auction and has requested we send the 
notice through our email list and post on our website. WRID has no affiliation with the auction; for 
questions/comments/concerns please contact the Walker Basin Conservancy directly via the contact 
information listed on their notice. Thanks! 
 

From the Conservancy: 
‘We are going to be doing a third storage lease auction for this season. Unlike previous 

auctions, the Bid Form will be completed and submitted through our website…  
 

Link: www.walkerbasin.org/storage-water-lease-auction 
  

All the information about the storage auction will be on this webpage. 
  

Quick highlight: The Storage Water Lease Auction will be from July 27th at 8:00 am to July 31st 
at 5:00 pm for 200 AF (100 AF from Bridgeport and 100 AF from Topaz). Right now our webpage 
only has the storage lease info. The bid form will be available at the start of the auction. 

  
Feel free to give me a call anytime if you have any questions. 

                  
Thanks,  

  
Silas Adams 
Water Manager 

  

 
              

Field Station:               Admin Office: 
1 Hwy 95A East                615 Riverside Dr., STE C 
Yerington, NV 89447        Reno, NV 89503 

  
(O) (775) 463-9887 ext. 103 
(C) (214) 803-0287  
(F) (775) 201-2313  

  
Visit us online at www.walkerbasin.org. 
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